
Welcome back to school. We know that the past few months 
have been a difficult time for families. But we’d like to reassure 
you that thorough measures are in place to support learning in as 
safe an environment as possible. This leaflet explains a number of 
steps that we must all continue to follow. Please read this guidance. 
Together we can kick coronavirus out of Stoke-on-Trent. 
 
Social distancing: continue to social distance to help minimise 
contact with others outside your household, on the way to and 
from school, and after school. 
 
Travel to and from school: walk or cycle wherever possible. 
Please follow the staggered start and finish times, and drop off 
and collection arrangements at school. This will avoid large 
groups of pupils and parents gathering at the school gates at 
the same time. 
 
Coronavirus symptoms: look out for a high temperature;  
a new continuous cough; loss of, or a change in, your normal 
sense of taste and smell. Do not send your child to school if they 
show symptoms or someone in the household has symptoms. 

Public health advice 
on returning to school



Book a test through www.nhs.co.uk or by calling 119. Let 
your school know your test result. 
 
If parents have any concerns or questions, please speak to 
your school. 
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